
 

 

 

 

Refraction Services and Fees  

 

Refraction is an essential part of an eye exam. It is necessary to perform a refraction to determine whether 
eye diseases or refraction errors are responsible for your current visual acuity. A refraction is performed at 
a new patient visit, an annual visit, a cataract consultation, or anytime there has been a change or 
decrease in your vision. However, a refraction is a separate fee that is not covered by Medicare and most 
insurance plans. 

Eye Physicians & Surgeons’ fee for this refraction service is $65.00 and is due at the time before the 
service is rendered. You have the right to decline a refraction service. 

Acknowledgement 

I have read the information and understand the refraction is a non-covered service. I accept full financial 
responsibility for the cost of the service. Copays, co-insurance, and/or deductible amounts are separate 
from this form and are not included in the refraction fee.  

 

Accept ☐ 

Decline ☐ 

 

Patient Signature____________________________________________________Date_____________ 


